From: Harry Hempy

To: Cunningham. Michael; Kimberly Sanchez; Town Clerk Jamestown; mayor@jamestownco.org;
commissioners@bouldercounty.org; emwells@fs.fed.us

Cc: Robert Schaller; Patti Olson; Sally Hempy

Subject: Public Comment on permit application P2012006, a NOI from Gold Hill Minerals, LLC

Date: Monday, May 07, 2012 4:02:04 PM

To: Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety

Re: Public Comment on permit application P2012006 - NOI from Gold Hill
Minerals, LLC

The commUNITY of Jamestown, CO has absolutely no interest in permitting
exploration for gold, silver, or base metals.

Disturbances inherent in hard rock mineral exploration, including noise,
light, water, air, and soil pollution, are inconsistent with the
lifestyle and values of the Jamestown commUNITY.

By copy of this letter the undersigned ask our governmental
representatives (Board of Trustees of Jamestown, Boulder County
Commissioners, Boulder County Land Use Department, and the Boulder
Ranger District of the USFS) to exercise all diligence to prevent
permitting minerals exploration on the properties described in permit
application P20120006.

Sincerely,
Harry Hempy
Sally Hempy
Robert Schaller
Cynthia Sliker
Patti Olson
Karen Auvinen
Julia Summers
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